
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 
 December 16, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.C. 
 
 
TOPIC:  Approval of Lease Renewals 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve the 
attached lease agreements with Bell Creek Community Church, Himawari Preschool, The 
Learning Tree Child Care Center, and Livonia Little Tots Day Nursery effective July 1, 
2013 through June 30, 2014, for a total amount of $482,587. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
Bell Creek Community Church leases space at McKinley School and Franklin High School 
for an annual amount of $77,838; Himawari Preschool leases space at Taylor School for 
an annual amount of $41,957; The Learning Tree Child Care Center leases space at 
Marshall School for an annual amount of $200,055 and Livonia Little Tots Day Nursery 
leases space at Clay School for an annual amount of $162,737 for a total annual amount 
of $482,587. This is a renewal of their lease space with the school district. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
These leases would provide additional revenue for Livonia Public Schools. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 

Attached 
 
 
kp 


